Number 16, March 1968

NEWSLETTER
of the
Idaho Chapter
of the
Wildlife Society

Our annual business meeting will be held in conjunction with the Idaho Fish and Game Department's In-service Training School at Gowen Field, Boise. The Chapter will convene at 7:30 p.m., April 9, 1968 at the Officers Club on the corner of Ingalls and Harvard Street (See map below).

Topics to be discussed include:

- 1. Officers reports
- 2. Program of activities for 1968-69 biennium
- 3. Summer meeting and field trip
- 4. Chapter sponsored seminars

Bring your ideas and be prepared for some stimulating discussion. YOU can shape the future of this Chapter!

I will be prepared to renew old memberships and sign up new recruits. Annual dues are one dollar. This Chapter is the "grassroots" of your professional society. It deserves your support.

